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CHORLEYWOOD PARISH COU�CIL 

 

MI�UTES of the meeting of the A��UAL PARISH MEETI�G held in the Council Chamber, 

South Lodge, Chorleywood, on Tuesday 6th May 2008 

 

MEMBERSHIP & ATTE�DA�CE 

 

 

 Councillors:   A Barton   *R Kipps 

   *R Booth   *G Liley 

      Mrs F Caplin   *K Morris  

   *Dr � O Eve   *Mrs P Mytom-Hart    

   *Mrs B Green   *Mrs L Smith 

   *M Green   *Mrs S Stibbs 

   *Mrs M Jarrett  *S Watkins 

   *Mrs M Hampton  *Mrs J Worrall 

   *P Kemp    

 
    

 

*Denotes member present 

There were six members of the Public present. 

 

 

07/62 APOLOGIES FOR ABSE�CE 

 

Apologies were received from Cllr Barton. Cllr Mrs Caplin was absent.  

 

07/63 �OTICE CO�VE�I�G THE MEETI�G 
 

In accordance with statute the notice convening the meeting had been duly published on the 

Council’s notice boards and elsewhere throughout the Parish. 

 

07/64 MI�UTES 

 

 The Council 

 RESOLVED 

That the minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 8
th
 May 2007, having been noted at the 

Full Council meeting on 19th June 2007, be adopted and signed by the Chairman as a true and 

correct record. 

 

07/65 MATTERS ARISI�G FROM MI�UTES 
 

There were no matters arising. 

 

07/66 A��UAL REPORT OF THE PARISH COU�CIL FOR THE YEAR 2007/08 

 

Each of the Committee Chairman presented their annual reports and answered questions as 

necessary. 

Cllr Eve stated that he felt that TRDC should be mentioned in the Village Halls report for the 

donation of the Glitter Ball at the War Memorial Hall. 
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He also felt that the financial summery should be headed ‘Total: excess of income over 

expenditure.’ 

 

Each of the Council’s representatives on outside bodies presented their annual reports. 

 

The Council  

RESOLVED 

To note the Annual Reports of the Parish Council for the Municipal year 2007/08. 

 

 

07/67 OPE� FORUM 
  

Cllr Kipps stated that he wished to thank his fellow Councillors for their help and 

understanding in the past year.  He stated that 11/12ths of his year had gone well and the 

current Councillors still had two years of working together .  He wished Cllr Mrs Hampton 

luck and stated he felt sure that she would do a good job as Chairman over the next year.  

 

07/68 CLOSURE 

 

There being no further business, the meeting having opened at 8.00pm closed at 8.30pm. 

 

 

These minutes have not been checked by the Chairman 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………..   Dated…………………………………………….. 

 

These minutes have been agreed at Committee and signed by the Chairman 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………   Dated …………………………………………. 


